
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Stephen Council of Catholic Women is on the journey to Resurrection. We will be welcoming 

a new Executive Board in May. Our inaugural Board, along with our past and present Pastoral 

Spiritual Advisors, Fr. John Giel and Fr. George Nursey, have been absolutely amazing these past 

two years. We continue to pray to our patroness, Our Lady of Good Counsel, to guide and grow 

our affiliation.  

 

➢ Our CCW ladies have served two of our Lenten Soup Suppers.  

➢ CCW along with St. Vincent de Paul are collecting alms for the Apopka Farm workers 

each weekend during Lent.  

➢ We had our 2nd beautiful Living Rosary & Music on March 7th.   

➢  March 19th, 5 of our members will be working the Primary Election, and then again Aug 

20, and Nov 5, donating their earnings to CCW. Should net us close to $3000 

➢ March 22nd, CCW will present the Stations of the Cross with Mary Mother of Jesus.  

➢ At our parish Spring Fling, April 19th, CCW will have a Fund-Raising Bake Sale. 

➢ To come, we’ll hear from a Seminarian in April, and in May we will sponsor a parish 

collection of baby items and monies for the Sanford Pregnancy Center. 

➢ Of course, we’ll be looking forward to being the hostesses at our ODCCW Convention! 

 

Please continue to pray for us during our Executive Board Transition as we continue to pray for 

our Central Deanery and Orlando Councils of Catholic Women. 
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